From: Garfinkle, Allen@BOPC

To: Millspaugh, Matthew@BOPC; Wong, Alethea@BOPC; McNeill, Mari@BOPC; Shepherd, Greg@BOPC
Subject: FW: N.Ahrens Withdrawal
Date: Friday, May 30, 2025 9:16:04 AM

Please add this to the ED report on correspondence for the June Board meeting

Allen Garfinkle

Executive Director

Board of Pilot Commissioners for the Bays of San Francisco, San Pablo, and Suisun
660 Davis Street, San Francisco, California 94111

Phone: 415-397-2253

I
From: Nick Anvens

Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2025 1:38 PM

To: Garfinkle, Allen@ BOPC_; BOPC Board of Pilot Commissioners

<bopc@bopc.ca.gov>
Subject: N.Ahrens Withdrawal

EXTERNAL EMAIL. Links/attachments may not be safe.

Dear San Francisco Bar pilot Commission

Good day.

I am writing to formally withdraw myself from the San Francisco Bar Pilot training program,
as I have decided to pursue a different pilotage path.

I am truly grateful for the opportunity to have been part of the program and for the time,
support, and guidance that so many have generously shared with me.

With sincere thanks and best regards,
Nicholas Ahrens

May, 29.2025





